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Members of the Ohio Power Siting Board,

 
I am a resident of Halloway Subdivision in Galloway and I am happy to know that a progressive solar
energy field is being installed nearby.

The only way to move forward is to make way for change.

I hope to see the field nearby in the future.
 

Sincerely,
Rosalie Strawcutter
rosalie614@att.net

6114 Chidley Street
Galloway, OH 43119
United States
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